
,
. _ _ _ _

.

%

|.

IN STITUTE OF N U C LE A R PO WE R OP E R ATION S
1820 Water Place
Atlanta, GA 30339

(404) 953-3600 October 1, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Director of Human Factors Safety

Dear Sirs: ,

We are mailing this copy of Preliminary INPO Comments on NUREG/CR-1580
to NRC. The original was delivered in person to Seymour Weiss, on
September 30, 1980 at Bethesda, Md.

Sincerely,

gav .

Jack L. Voy es
Criteria & Analysis Division
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